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Oregon is facing an increase in population and an increase in unhoused humans. 

Our traditional way of life is being forced to change. Large subdivisions are now 

being built in our quaint rural towns, such as Carlton where I live. Developers and 

builders are making big changes to rural Oregon. All of our small towns need to 

update, repair, and replace our aging infrastructures. In particular our water supplies, 

our waste water handling facilities, roads and bridges need help. 

 

Please support HB 4134 so our communities can keep up with our growth. 

 


